
From:  

Sent: 03 September 2020 11:04 

To: CAT 

Subject:Pinwherry School Project. 

Dear South Ayrshire Council, 

I wish to add my support to Pinwherry and Pinmore Community Development Trust application to 

South  

Ayrshire Council for a Community Asset Transfer for Pinwherry School to be used for a community  

centre. 

I was Chair of Pinwherry and Pinmore Community Council from 2001 to 2008/9 and a working 

partner in  

Peinn Mor Pottery, Pinmore, from 2000 to 2019, when ill health forced me to close that business. 

This community has worked tirelessly to replace the old community centre in Pinwherry for a long  

number of years only to be rebutted on numerous occasions.  

The existing, old community centre has been unfit for purpose since well before my time as Chair. 

I wholeheartedly support the PPCDT in their application to convert the former Pinwherry Primary 

School  

into a Community Centre. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

@gmail.com 


